
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
TO: Eustis City Commission 
  

FROM: Tom Carrino, City Manager 
  

DATE: May 1, 2025 
  

RE: Proclamation for Building Safety Month 

Introduction: 
The Building Department will be presented with a proclamation for Building Safety Month. 
 
Building Safety Month is sponsored by the International Code Council to remind the public 
about the critical role of our communities’ largely unknown protectors of public safety––our 
code officials––who assure us of safe, sustainable and affordable buildings that are essential 
to our prosperity. 
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